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Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Following the government statement yesterday evening, we are trying to gather information 

on the number of pupils, of key workers, who will need school support during this period of 

school closure. We are expecting more detailed guidance from the government this evening 

and the list of key workers may change, however we wanted to take the earliest opportunity to 

communicate with you to try to put measures in place for the coming weeks.  

 

Please could any parents who are working within the Health workers, Police, Social workers 

and Care Workers for the elderly or are supermarket delivery drivers, who will require 

childcare and have no spouse/partner at home, please notify us by return of: 

 

 your employer 

 your job role 

 the days that you will require childcare provision. 

 

We would be grateful if you could respond as soon as possible by email. We will keep you 

updated of any further information as soon as it is known. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


